
 

 

Wednesday 20th June 2018 

 
 

KS2 – Years 3,4,5,6  Sex and Relationships Education (SRE) 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During this term, your child will be learning about sex and relationships, which forms part of the 
PSHCE curriculum.  This will be differentiated by age. 
 
The children in years 3 and 4will be learning: 

• What the correct names are for the reproductive parts of boys’ and girls’ bodies. 

• How girls’ bodies change in order for them to have babies when they are adults. 

• How some personal characteristics come from birth parents. 
 
The children in years 5 and 6 will be learning: 

• How boys and girls bodies change during puberty. 

• How a baby develops from conception through the nine months of pregnancy and how it is 
born.  

• How relationships can change. 
 
We have a number of presentations to share with the children during these sessions and the 
children will be able to ask questions.  However, please be aware that your child may prefer to 
discuss the content of the sessions with you when they get home.   
 
We would like to invite you to come in to view these presentations so that you are aware of the 
content we will be sharing with the children.  We will be showing these videos to parents at 
3.15pm on Monday 25th June in Elm class.  Please feel free to come along and discuss these with 
the KS2 teachers. 
 
If you do not wish your child to be part of the SRE lessons, please make you child’s class teacher 
aware. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Meadows 


